
 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff AGB Governor Vacancies 
 

Being a Staff Governor is a great way to contribute further to 
ensure each and every child in our school receives the very best 
education and as a school we are transforming the life chances 
of our children. 

 

The Academy Governing Board meet six times per year. The 
board is made up of Parents, Staff and Community members. 
Staff members are very important members of the team and 
play a vital role in bringing a staff viewpoint to discussions and 
debates. 

 
To be a Staff AGB Governor you should have: 
• A strong commitment to the role and to improving 

outcomes for children. 
• Good interpersonal skills, curiosity and a willingness to 

learn and develop new skills. 

 

If you feel you can help in this capacity, please contact your 
Head Teacher to register your interest. 

 


